
 

70H7 USA_CL 

  

IMPORTANT SAFETY RECALL 
 

 

  

 

<MONTH YEAR> 
  
<CUSTOMER NAME> 
<CUSTOMER ADDRESS> 
<CUSTOMER CITY STATE ZIPCODE> 

This notice applies to your vehicle:  <MODEL YEAR> <BRAND> <CARLINE>, <VIN> 

NHTSA: 20V273 

Subject: Closure of Safety Recall 70H7 
  Instrument Panel/Passenger Airbag Deployment  
 
Dear Audi Owner, 

Last year, we notified you about Safety Recall 70H7 – Instrument Panel/Passenger Airbag 
Deployment. There were three (3) vehicles worldwide that required part replacement under this 
recall.  

Because Audi has located and repaired the three affected vehicles, we have closed this 
safety recall for your vehicle (Vehicle Identification Number (VIN)) listed above. There is 
nothing further you need to do – your vehicle does not require inspection/repair under this 
recall. 

If you have any questions about this letter, please contact Audi Customer Experience at 1-800-
253-2834 or via our “Contact Us” page at www.audiusa.com.   

 

Sincerely, 

Audi Customer Protection 

 

 

 

 

 

 
If you are the lessor and registered owner of the vehicle identified in this action, the law requires you to forward this 
letter immediately via first-class mail to the lessee within ten (10) days of receipt. If you have changed your address 
or sold the vehicle, please fill out the enclosed prepaid Owner Reply card and mail it to us so we can update our 
records. 

 

  
 

Audi of America, Inc. 
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Auburn Hills, MI 48326 
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